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[ Club Officers for '95-'96 | | Board of Directors | | Past Presidents |
Pres. Keith Denton 9496 '95-97 Gene Grell '84'85  Tom Ryan '85-'86
Int. V. Pres.  Les Harvey George Schneider Kevin Underwood Fritz Holtz '86-87  William Burris '87-'88
Ext. V. Pres. John Klein Richard Vorthmann Roger Trede Charles Branham '88-'89 Jim Clausen '89-'90
Sec./Treas. Tom Johnson Irv Larsen Dan Schnepel Larry Kramer '90-91 Al Strohbehn '91-92
Past Pres.  Kenneth Graham Larry Kramer '92-93  John Klein '93-'94
Kenneth Graham '94-'65
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NEXT CLUB MEETING be the highlight this year. As usual there was an

The next meeting of the Optimist Club of Treynor
is planned Saturday, October 28, 1995 at the TRA if
the doors wilt be open by 7:30 a.m. An alternative
meeting site at Zion at 7 a.m. may be announced
late this week by telephone calls. Doors at the High
School would not be open until 8 a.m., so this site is
not being considered at present. LES HARVEY has
asked LaJean Wehring to speak. Invite a guest.

REPORT OF LAST CLUB MEETING

We learned late in the week that TRA would not be
open until 9 a.m., so there was no Club meeting last
Saturday.

Don't forget RICHARD VORTHMANN is making
plans for the Spaghetti Dinner on Saturday,
November 4. He'll need some help.

HIGHWAY CLEANUP COMPLETED AGAIN

KENNETH GRAHAM led nine Cub scouts, four
Cub leaders, seven Club members and a volunteer
on our third cleanup on Highway 92 east of Treynor.
Each cleanup results in interesting items found
along the road (experiences the Cubs can share at
home.) Skunk, possum, and fox road kill seemed to

assortment of souvenir hub caps, although fewer
golf balls than before. An encouraging sign was that
there was less total material picked up this time than
in the past. Hearty thanks to KENNETH!

DUES ARE DUE

The first quarter dues are due this month. Dues
can be paid by quarters - $12 or annually - $48. Pay
your dues to TOM JOHNSON, our new secretary-
treasurer.

CALENDAR

Oct. 28 Club Meeting, program by LaJean
Wehring, Teacher.

Nov. 4 Club Meeting, program TBA.

Nov. 4 Zone 12 Meeting, Key Real Estate Office, 9
-11 a.m.

Nov. 4 Spaghetti Dinner, Zion church, 5 - 8 p.m.

Nov. 6 Board Meeting at GEORGE SCHNEIDER
residence, 7 P.M.

Nov. 11 Club Meeting. program TBA.

Nov. 17 After Hours Optimist Club Charter Banquet,
Pizza King restaurant, 6:30 p.m.

Nov. 28Election.

P. S.

The old man was in the hospital recovering from a serious operation. It was

his birthday and he had received no cards or presents from his family.

But the next day, three of his teenage sons came to visit, all empty-handed.
After some brief conservation, the old man could stand it no longer and said,
"Well, I see you all forgot it poor old Dad’s birthday.”

The sons were embarrassed and explained they had all been busy and just

forgot.

"That's OK," said the old man. "I guess I can forgive you. Forgetfulness
runs in the family. 1 even forgot to marry your mother."

"Good heavens!" exclaimed the boys. "Why that means we're..."

"That's right," replied the father. "And darn cheap ones at that!"

L. A. Kramer, Editor,
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